
 

 

ASSEDEL  
9, Place de l'Esplanade  

67000 Strasbourg, France  

Honorable Robert SPANO 
President of the European Court of Human Rights 
Allée des Droits de l'Homme 
67000 Strasbourg, France 
 
 
February 08, 2021  

 

Dear President SPANO, 
 
L’Association européenne pour la défense des droits et des libertés, ASSEDEL, is a non-profit human 
rights advocacy association. Our objective is to disseminate, promote and defend human rights and 
fundamental freedoms in the spirit of the European Convention on Human Rights, both within the 
Council of Europe system and at the local, national, and international levels.  
 
We highly appreciate your official contacts with the CoE member states and believe that your recent visit 
to Turkey will advance the fundamental human rights and freedoms in that country.  
 
In this context, we have received the information that you would invite relevant NGOs and associations 
to the ECHR campus in the coming period. As a Strasburg-based human rights association, we will be 
honored to attend your invitation and to hear your address before you at the ECHR. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely  
 

ASSEDEL  
L’Association européenne pour la défense des droits et des libertés 
https://assedel.org/ 

 


